August 18, 2021

RE: HB248 Testimony

Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248.

My name is Traci Tate and I am a lifelong Ohio Resident, Mom and Business Owner who **supports House Bill 248**. It is my opinion, which is shared by many, that when there is risk, there must be choice. This has always been a simple freedom that is a fundamental right in the United States of America!

Ask yourself, if vaccines were so beneficial, why do we need to consider mandates and why do manufactures/physicians have no liability when injuries/death are a result of a vaccination.

Thank you for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of House Bill 248 and respect people's rights to make their own healthcare decisions.

Sincerely,

Traci Tate

2333 Pawnee Dr. London, OH 43140

Graci Sate

740-604-1416